
January News

Reading We are learning about different family traditions. We are also 
asking and answering questions about informational books. 

Writing
We are drawing pictures and telling stories about special 
dates or events, We are also continue to learn to write the 
letters.

Math
Students are learning to touch and count up to 10 objects 
arranged in different ways (e.g., in a straight line or in rows) 
and extend their ability to make tallies, recognize numerals, 
and count on their fingers the Math Way (from left to right). 

Science We will start identifying food groups and describing tastes 
and textures of food. 

Social 
Studies

We will identify and discuss local, state and national 
celebrations. Learning about our Maryland State flag and 
different Countries Flags, Discuss the process of voting and 
its importance. Discuss costumes and uniforms.

Upcoming

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
                 Drew ES

With Omicron variant COVID cases 
increasing by the Holidays,  it is important to 
not report to school if you have any signs of 
illness. In addition to the standard COVID 
symptoms (cough, fever, loss of taste and 
smell), signs of omicron include: sore or 
scratchy throat, running nose, headache, 
chills and body aches. If you have any of 
these symptoms, please stay home. Please 
use the Rapid Test before return to school to 
confirmed that you do not have COVID-19. 
Rapid Test. Thank You! 

1/3 Class resume

1/16 No School 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day

1/27 No School
Professional Day for 
Teachers

Sign up for Alert MCPS is a way that you can receive text messages or e-mail from Montgomery County Public Schools during 

weather-related emergencies and other major events that impact school system operations.  Alert MCPS is administered by 

Montgomery County Public Schools and is part of the Montgomery County Alert System.


